
2019 CONSTRUCTION 
WORK BEGINS
Construction of new water and sewer lines 
along Highway 19A, between 1st Ave and 
Rockland Road, is set to start mid-May.

In April, Council awarded the construction contracts 
for the underground service upgrades to Wacor 
Holdings Ltd.

Specifically, this work includes:

•	 Installation of a new, larger sewer pipe from 1st Ave 
to Rockland Road

•	 Installation of a new watermain in the one 
kilometre southern portion of this stretch

This underground work is expected to carry through 
the summer months and be complete by late fall 2019 
(see page two for more info on construction in 2020).

During construction, two-way traffic will be largely 
maintained, although one-way alternating traffic 
will be needed at times and could be implemented 
without notice. Keep in mind, commuters will be 
travelling through two work areas during this time, and 
delays are expected.

There will also be impact on the seawalk, which will 
be localized to the direct area under construction. 
Contractors will ensure routes around the work zone, 
but pedestrians should note that the regular flow will 
be disrupted – watch for detour signs posted on site. 

Thank you for your patience as this important work on 
the Waterfront Project 2018-2020 progresses.
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#crwaterfrontwork

During work in 2018, the road between the Maritime Heritage Centre and 1st Ave 
was temporarily repaved. In April, crews finalized paving along this stretch.

A BIG thank you to everyone who attended the March 6 
open house at the Maritime Heritage Centre – the 
questions and feedback were appreciated.

If you’d like to check out some of the information 
displayed at the event visit: bit.ly/CRinfoboards

You can also view the 3D rendering video of the Rockland 
Roundabout at: bit.ly/rocklandroundabout

THANK YOU!

http://bit.ly/CRinfoboards
http://bit.ly/rocklandroundabout


#crwaterfrontwork

WATERFRONT PROJECT 2018-2020 
APRIL 2019 UPDATE – NEWS BULLETIN 8.0

KEEPING YOU INFORMED
The project team is committed to updating area residents as the work moves forward. Those 
who will be directly impacted will hear more details as construction nears individual residences. 

To subscribe to an email list for project updates, send a message to:  
capitalprojects@campbellriver.ca. 

For more information, please visit: www.campbellriver.ca/construction
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WHAT’S NEXT?
See below for details on the underground work happening this year, and work getting underway in 2020. 

PHASE 3A
New watermain & forcemain will be installed 
from Big Rock Boat Ramp to just south of 
Rockland Road.

PHASE 2A
New forcemain will be installed from 1st Ave to 
Big Rock Boat Ramp.

2019

PHASE 3B
Highway 19A surface renewals, including construction of a 
roundabout at Rockland Road. This work will require a 
highway closure near Rockland Road.

PHASE 2B
Three lift stations (# 4, 5 & 6) will be built (off of roadways) 
between Maritime Heritage Centre and Rockland Road.

2020

2019 ALTERNATIVE ROUTES MAP
Highway 19A will remain open, but traffic will move slowly. If possible, or in a hurry, consider rerouting to one of these routes.


